
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 26, 2022 

 

Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger  

House Committee on Appropriations  

H-307 The Capitol Washington, DC 20515  

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

I am requesting funding for the Mobile Neighborhood Trauma Response Team in fiscal year 

2023.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is Temple University - Of The Commonwealth 

System of Higher Education on behalf of its Lewis Katz School of Medicine’s Philly 

Ceasefire, located at 1801 North Broad Street, Philadelphia, PA 19122-6003.The funding 

would be used to produce a mobile trauma response team to address the need for mental health 

and crisis assistance to residents of Pennsylvania’s 3rd Congressional District.  The mobile 

trauma response team will offer prevention, intervention and more to meet the needs of our 

residents.   

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interests in this project. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

Dwight Evans                                                                                                                                  

Member of Congress   


